
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement  
Crossing (FRC). 
 
This Flyer supersedes Flyer ref 95 which was issued on 14th July 2016. 
 
For engineering, quality and safety reasons, we are required under our contract to carry out echelon 
paving across the full width of the surface course on the new mainline carriageway from the B800 
bridge to the south abutment in order to minimise the number of construction joints.  This requires 
a continuous supply of asphalt from our suppliers, feeding four pavers simultaneously, and in order 
to guarantee this supply, permission from Transport Scotland to carry out this work on Sundays has 
been extended through to Sunday 30th October 2016.  This work is weather dependent and it is our 
expectation that we will only require to work on one Sunday to complete the work required. 
  
The hours of work will be 09:00 to 18:00 with a half hour start up from 08:30.  There will be no plant 
movement on site prior to 09:00.  The plant we will be using will include paving machines, road 
tippers, rollers and small loaders.  Access/egress will be via the A90 as far as possible in order to 
minimise impact along the A904.  
  
The programme times indicated can be influenced by many factors and may change without warning 
near or during the time of execution.  Also, the overall duration of each element may require to be 
extended to achieve completion should unforseen circumstances be encountered. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience our activities may cause 
and also to thank you for your patience and consideration to date. 
 
For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project website 
www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please contact our email 
enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 6910.  
In addition, our Contact and Education Centre (CEC), located adjacent to the Forth Road Bridge 
offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs 
Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to 
deal with enquiries and to supply information.  Also, access to the Exhibition room in the building 
is available at certain times. 
For confirmation of all CEC opening times please check the project website. 
 
Issued to - Residents adjacent to the works in Linn Mill, Clufflat, Springfield, Echline, Dundas Home 
Farm and Scotstoun. 
 
Issue date – Wednesday 7th September 2016.    Ref F101 
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